
 

 

  

 

 

19th September 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

On Monday 16 October Year 2 will be visiting Conisbrough Castle as part of our History topic. They 

will see features of a castle and be given background information to enable them to answer our enquiry 

question for this topic Why did Monarchs need to build castles and why were they 

important? 

 

The children will be finding out more about the castle and Norman life and will also be taking part in 

a “Meet the Medievals” workshop run by the education staff at the castle. This will be an exciting and 

interesting day for the children and will provide them with a hands-on experience to support their 

learning in school. This visit will also be used as a base for other cross curricular lessons once back in 

school. 

 

The cost for this trip is £11.50 per child which should be paid on Parent Pay.   

 

The children should arrive at school at the normal time and we will return for the end of the school 

day as normal. They should wear their school uniform with comfortable shoes (trainers will be 

allowed) and ensure they have a waterproof coat with them. They will also require a packed lunch. 

 

Could you please make payment and give your consent via Parent Pay by Thursday 12th October 2023 

 

If you are able to help on this visit please contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 2 teachers 

 
 
 


